
From: oldusty29@yahoo.com
To: Burrow, Kealey
Subject: Re: AR0020036
Date: Thursday, October 15, 2015 2:35:03 PM

Just to clarify: Coy Dale is not removed from list. Me ( Dustin Payne) was just added as cognizant
official. 

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone

------ Original message------
From: Burrow, Kealey
Date: Thu, Oct 15, 2015 12:03 PM
To: Bolenbaugh, Jason;Healey, Richard;Purvis, James;Ramsey, David;oldusty29@yahoo.com;
Subject:AR0020036

 
 
 
Thanks,
 
Kealey Burrow
Administrative Specialist II
ADEQ, Water Division
501-682-0623
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